
Notice Date: 
To: 
From: 
Subject: 

April 16, 2024
Indiana Medicaid Providers 
CareSource 
Franciscan Health Network No Longer Exiting CareSource Medicaid 

This notification is an update to the network notification posted on Mar. 19, 2024. This notification is to notify 
providers that Franciscan Alliance Network will remain in the CareSource network.  

Summary 
  Franciscan Health Network will remain in the CareSource network. 

Impact 
We appreciate your and Franciscan’s continued partnership and apologize for any inconvenience this 
has caused your patients and staff. 

Questions? 
If you have questions about this change or where to refer members to care, please contact Provider 
Services at 1-844-607-2831, Monday through Friday 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. Eastern Time (ET). 
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https://www.caresource.com/documents/in-med-p-2691305-franciscan-health-network-exiting-caresource-medicaid.pdf

